
 

Your FiXé C 455 -10 -13 

Dr. W. L. Ball, 
Laboratory Services, 
Occupational Health Division, 
Dept of National Health & Welfare, 
200 Kent Street, 
OTTAWA, Ontario. 

Dear Bill: 

Mining Inspector's Office, 
Yellowknife, N. W. T. 

July 14th, 1956. 

Re: Yellowknife Project 

I presume that the samples I shipped to the laboratory about 
a week ago reached there safely as I have not received any wire advising 
me of broken bottles. We have now completed our stack sampling at Con 
and will be moving to Giant later this afternoon to take stack samples there. 
This will be completed on Friday, the 20th. 

Mike will be leaving on Saturday, the 21st, and will be in to 
work on Monday, the 23rd. I shall leave here on Tuesday, the 24th, and 
shall stop in Edmonton one day to see Jack Grainge, the Public Health 
Engineer, Pat Bouthillier, Sanitary Engineer at the University of Plberta, 
and Mr. E. E. Owen, former Safety Director of the Workmen's Compensa- 
tion Board of Alberta, all of whom have asked me to go to see them to dis- 
cuss various problems in our field. I shallleave Edmonton Wednesday night 
and stop in Winnipeg at 423 Scotia Street until Saturday, the 28th. I will be 
home Sunday, the 29th, and in to work on Monday. I forgot to mention that 
in Edmonton I shall be at the MacDonald Hotel. 

Work has been proceeding at a normal or slightly slower 
pace but is now speeding up and we will be going full blast until we leave. 
I am staying over a little longer than Mike because there are still some 
pictures I wish to get to complete the movie record that I talked to you about. 
I have taken a good deal of film so far and think that we should be able to 
produce something very interesting. 

JPW:hep 

Best regards, 

J. P. Windish 


